
 

      
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

   
  

  

 

 

 

  

  

 

 

   

  

  

 

  

  

 

  

  

  

 

 

 

 
 

                                                   

Friday 17th July, 2020  
294th Edition                                                  

The Weekly Roar! 

SEND INFORMATION 

Happy Birthday this 

coming week to, 

 
Ava, 5B 

Tristan, 6L 

Bobby, 3L 

Lucia, 5B 

Caleb, 5S 

Joshua, 5L 

Dylan, 3B 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

BIRTHDAYS 

 

 
Our Year 6 leavers video is now available to watch on our website, this is listed 

under the parents section of our site. You can also click on the link below to 

view this now. We have really enjoyed making this video and hope you and your 

families enjoy viewing it just as much!  

https://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/parents/year-6-leavers-2020/ 

 

 

 

 

 

LEAVERS VIDEO 

You should all now have received your child’s 

report along with an activity pack. If you wish to 

discuss the contents of your child’s report, please 

email their teacher on the year group email and 

they will call you back. 

We hope your children enjoy the activities we 

have sent and we look forward to reading all of 

their information sheets when we return in 

September. 

 

 

 

REPORTS  

Please find attached to the Roar today a Financial 

Inclusion Service Guide which has been put 

together by the Local Authority. 

 

YEAR 2 

We sent an email earlier today to all Year 2 

parents regarding welcome packs. 

 

ATTACHMENTS 

RACE FOR LIFE 

We are so impressed with the amounts of children who have taken part in the 

Race for Life, there is still time to donate - https://www.gofundme.com/f/bankslane5K 

 

https://www.bankslane-jun.stockport.sch.uk/parents/year-6-leavers-2020/
https://www.gofundme.com/f/bankslane5K

